
 
      
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2015 

 
Dear Friend: 

  
On Thursday, May 14, 2015, from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m., I am hosting my annual “Veterans Expo” for Veterans 

and their families who reside in the 44th State Senatorial District.  All too often, our veterans return to civilian life 
and are not fully aware of all the local organizations which provide beneficial programs and services.  Therefore, 
the Veterans Expo is designed to create awareness of and provide an opportunity for US Veterans and their 
families to connect with government agencies and organizations like yours—specialists in a wide range of veteran 
services. The event will take place at the Norco Fire Company Hall: 144 W Schuylkill Rd, Pottstown.   
  

According to our research, your agency or organization provides information and services related to 
veterans and their families and I encourage you to participate as an exhibitor in this important event.  Limited 
space is available and will be assigned on a first-come, first-served basis.  If you are interested in attending, and 
giving back to the local veteran community we ask that you help make this event a success by registering for this 
event.  Online registration is available at: http://www.senatorrafferty.com/veterans-expo/ 

 
This is an excellent opportunity for you as a veteran service organization to provide outreach and services to 

our US veterans without the expense of advertising or registration fees.  Participation is at no cost to you and open 
to all interested non-profit or governmental organizations.  Please note: no sales or solicitations of any kind will be 
permitted to take place during the exhibit.  If you require additional space or have additional requirements, please 
indicate such on the registration form.  Every effort will be made to accommodate such requests.  A confirmation of 
your registration will be emailed to you.  The deadline for registration is Friday, April 17, 2014, or earlier if all 
available space is allocated prior to that date.    
 

If you do not have internet access to register or have any additional questions regarding the event or 
registration, please do not hesitate to contact Travis Kryder via email at tkryder@pasen.gov or phone at  
610-831-8830. 
 

We hope you will consider joining us on May 14! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 

     Senator John C. Rafferty, Jr.   
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